To whom it may concern,

I am beginning the application process for the demolition
- and subsequent rebuilding permit for the single family property that | own
located at: 67 Merrill Street, Portland, Maine. 04101.

I am writing to confirm that it is my intention to reuse the existing sewer line
during the reconstruction of the new structure, and that the reconnection of the new
sewer line will be executed within six months of the existing sewer being sealed.

Fa

Yours sincerely .’"/”'7'_;,

Walt Juve (property owner)




